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RE: Konicom 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Approximately two years ago I approached Konicom to take over the SEO of my website.  The 
prior company was charging a significant amount and obtaining very poor results.  They were the 
second to market the website without results.  Konicom agreed to take over the handling of the 
matter; within weeks there were noticeable changes in my business.  An inquiry using any of the 
main search engines found my site on the first page.  Calls and emails were received and the 
website began to earn money, something I had doubts it could do.  At this time it is my main 
marketing focus, being responsible for approximately 50% of all new business.  I attribute this 
solely to the efforts of Konicom.  Whatever it is they know, they achieve results others could not. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Frederick J. Sette 
Attorney at Law 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


